MEMORANDUM TO MEMBERS OF THE ACADEMY OF SCIENCE I.B.P. - H.A. ADVISORY COMMITTEE - PROJECT H.A.1.

From: Dr. R.L. Kirk, Co-ordinator.

Professor Walsh has passed on to me correspondence he has received from Dr. M.J. Barrett and Dr. Tasman Brown of the Department of Dental Science in the University of Adelaide. It is suggested that the work of this group be included as part of the I.B.P. Australian programme although Professor Walsh suggests that it is not necessary that they be included in the Project H.A.I.

I feel that the work of Dr. Barrett and his colleagues, which is now well-known in many parts of the world, is sufficiently important to be included as part of the I.B.P. activities. Since most of this work has been done in the Northern Territory, I see no reason why it should not also be considered as part of the project H.A.l. I would like to have your views on this.

If I do not hear from you before September 16th, I will assume that you are in agreement with this suggestion.

R.L. KIRK Co-ordinator.

21 August 1968.